THRUWAY RECONSTRUCTION AND

MOBILITY IMPROVEMENTS
BETWEEN INTERCHANGES 23 AND 24

'PUBLIC HEARING

The Albany Corridor Study, initiated by the New York
StateThruway Authority (NYSTA), has identified the need
to reconstruct the mainline pavement between
Interchanges 23 and 24.

Tuesday, March 14th, 2006
St. Sophia Greek Orthodox Church
440 Whitehall Road
Albany, NY 12208

Sign-in & Open House: 6:00PM -v9:00 PM
Presentation: 7:00 PM
Public.comment period: 7:30 PM - 9:00 PM

- Hear about the Draft Environmental
Impact Statement
- Meet with Project Team Members
- Come Provide Your Input!

For information or special needs accommodations,
contact Clough Harbour & Associates at (518) 453-4500.
Visit the project website at www.thruway.state.ny.us
(select "Int 23-24 Reconstruction”) to preview the Draft
Environmental Impact Statement or other project
specific information.

In the event of inclement weather, call (518) 436-2983
to find out if the meeting has been postponed.




